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The U.S. Department of Justice has awarded a $22,000 grant to The Evergreen

State College for the 1974-75 academic year.

The grant will provide assistance to currently employed law enforcement

officials who wish to attend Evergreen through the Law Enforcement Education

Program. Only those students who have received LEEP funds before or who are
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currently employed in law enforcement agencies are eligible for the grant monies.

Dick Nichols. Director

Infor mation Services


